
 

  

 

 
Mass Intentions 

Saturday 3rd April  
9.00 p.m. Easter Vigil Mass 
 
Sunday  4th April  
11.30 a.m. Margaret Bracken 
  Kevin Wood 
  Tom & Peg Long 
  Eilish Snell 
 
Monday  5th April 
10.00 a.m. William Reid 
  Philip Gibbons 
  Mary Gibbons 
  Marianne Sheehy 
  Tomás Sheehy 
 
Wednesday 7th April 
10.00 a.m. Helen Brennan 
  Special Intention  
 
Friday  9th April  
10.00 a.m. Brian McKay 
 
Saturday 10th April 
6.30 p.m. Seamus Barnes 

 

 
Your Parish needs your financial 

support more than ever at this time 

when there are no public gatherings.  

 

You may donate a variety of ways. Click 

the donate button on the parish website. 

Return your family offering envelope to 

your collector or in church in the Shrine 

box. Make your Sunday collection 

donation in the envelopes provided in 

church. You can also drop any of the 

above through Fr David's letter box. 

Thank You for your support.  

It is much appreciated at this 

challenging time. 

 

Temporary Mass Schedule 

Saturday:  6.30p.m. 

Sunday:  11.30 a.m. 

Monday:  10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday:  10.00 a.m. 

Friday:  10.00 a.m.  

www.arklowparish.ie 

 

With Sympathy 

Our prayers and sympathy are offered to the 

family and friends of 

Patrick (Audie) Walker, Church View 

Bernard Corrigan, Castletown 

Catherine Keating Byrne, Plattenstown 

 

May they rest in peace. 

 

 
Now in its eight year EBW will run from Pentecost 

Sunday (23rd May) to Trinity Sunday (30th May) 

2021. Ecumenical Bible Week (EBW) is led by the 

Archdiocese of Dublin and the United Dioceses of 

Dublin and Glendalough in collaboration with many 

other Christian traditions ranging from the 

Evangelical Alliance to Lutherans, Methodists, 

Presbyterians and support from the National Bible 

Society and Scripture Union.  The overall theme 

this year is “Unlocking Faith Today: Responding to 

New Realities” 

 

 

Easter Week Mass:  
Monday; Wednesday; Friday @ 10am 

Holy Hour of Adoration: 

Tuesday & Friday 7 - 8 pm 

Mid-Week Pause for Prayer: 

Wednesday @ 8pm 

Saturday Vigil Mass 6.30pm 

Sunday Mass 11.30am 

All via Webcam 

www.arklowparish.ie 

 

 

Easter Greetings 

Christ’s Resurrection and the 
empty tomb holds the greatest 
promise for us.  We need to 
remember that all the fruits of 
what Jesus stood for in terms of 
love and truth and fidelity to the 
Father’s will were not tasted on 
Calvary. The sweetness of their 
fruit only came at the 
Resurrection. Easter’s great joy, 
celebrated so intensely each 
year, is a reminder to all of us to 
never give up hope despite all 
that may be against us. Easter 
isn’t just one day—it is an entire 
season. The next fifty days 
celebrate Jesus’ victory over Sin 
and Death—which is even 
longer than Lent! The joyful 
proclamation goes out to the 
whole world.  Christ has died, 
Christ has risen, Christ will come 
again. Alleluia!  

 

A Blessed Easter to All. 

Fr. David 

 

KNOCK YOUTH PILGRIMAGE 

Saturday, 24th April, 12noon -2pm, via Zoom. This will be 

a great interactive session for teenagers from across our 

Diocese to experience pilgrimage together through 

workshops, small group discussions, fun and prayer. To 

register for this youth group, you will need to complete the 

online parental consent form with your parents. 

Contact st.pauls@dublindiocese.ie 

 

Árus Lorcáin / Parish Office 

Remains Closed due to  

Level 5 Restriction.  

We remain available by:  

Phone: 0402 31716  

Email: office@arklowparish.ie 

To Book Masses contact Fr David on 

0402 32196 or simply drop a note in the 

letterbox at No.2 St Mary's Road. 

 

Trócaire Lenten Campaign 
Thank you for your generous support of 
Trócaire’s Lenten Campaign.  You are 
welcome to return your donations here 
and we will forward all contributions 
directly to Trócaire. 
 
 
 

 

COVID-19  

SUPPORT 

LINE FOR  

OLDER PEOPLE 

ALONE manage a national 

support line and additional 

supports for older people who 

have concerns or are facing 

difficulties relating to COVID-19. 

Professional staff are available to 

answer queries and give advice 

and reassurance where 

necessary. The support line is 

open seven days a week, 8am - 

8pm, by calling 0818 222 024. 

  

 

 
Teen Hope Connected is a weekly Youth 

Group. It takes place every Wednesday 6-

7pm via Zoom. Join us for fun, exploring faith 

and life with other Teens through small group 

discussions, top class games and prayer.  

If interested please email 

kirsten.mahon@dublindiocese.ie 

 

 

You are welcome to return your Easter Dues 

envelopes to the Shrine Box in Church or at Fr 

David's No.2 St Mary's Road. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

Sarah Condren & James Irish married in St. Patrick's Church, Castletown 

on Saturday 6th March 2021. 

Sineád Lambert & Stephen O' Donnell married in St. David's Church, 

Johnstown on Saturday 27th March 2021. 
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